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Annual meeting update 

 
 
Dear All, 

 

Just a quick circular to advise all members that as no one has objected to the request from Japan 

to change the FAC meeting to Saturday 30 November so that we can accommodate the 

discussion on Tropical Tuna measure (2013-01) on the Sunday 1 December (WCPFC Circular 

2013/104) we have now made that change to the schedule of meeting. 

 

To confirm, the FAC meeting will be on Saturday at the Cairns Conference Centre and the 

Tropical Tuna measure discussion (HoD plus1) will be on Sunday at the Cairns Conference 

Centre.  The HoDs meeting for WCPFC10 will be held immediately following the conclusion of 

the Tropical Tuna discussions. 

 

The Secretariat has posted a number of new documents and revisions for WCPFC10 meeting on 

the Commission website and you are encouraged to review these. 

 

Thanks and see you all in Cairns. 

 

 
Professor Glenn Hurry 

Executive Director 


